
Enjoying our rights, fulfilling our dreams. Ambition, Resilience, Respect.

St. Benedict's Primary School
Newsletter 12.07.24

Messages from Mrs. Nott

What's on?
15.07.24 Sports Week

15.07.24 Parents' evening

18.07.24 Reception Graduation 2pm

18.07.24 Y6 Graduation 3:30pm

19.07.24 Y6 leavers performance 9am
St. Benedict's Got Talent

School closes 1pm – last day

School returns on  8th April and all 
children are expected back in school.

Term Dates
Resource Base

We are delighted to announce that we have 
been given the official approval to 

open our Resource Base in September.
This will allow us to expand the 
specialist support we provide for pupils with 
additional needs. Over the summer holidays 
we will complete some renovation works to 
our KS1 building in readiness for this.

Reports and Parents Meetings
Children will bring reports home today and then 
there is an optional parents meeting 
on 15.07.24. You only need to come along to this 
if you have a question about your child's report.

Graduation Events
We are holding two special events on Thursday 
for children graduating from Reception (2pm) 
and our Year 6 (3:30pm) leaving us this 
week. Parents from these year groups are 
strongly encouraged to come.

A big thank you!
This is the last newsletter for the year. As a staff, 
we would like to express our thanks for the 
support of our parents and wider community this 
year. We've had such a great time in school, and 
this has only been possible with your support.

Autumn Term

02.09.24 School closed – INSET
03.09.24 Pupils start Y1-6
09.09.24 Reception and Hub start

28.10.24 Half-term holiday
04.11.24 School closed – INSET

12.11.24 Pupils return
19.12.24 End of term – 1pm finish
20.12.24 School closed – INSET

Spring Term

06.01.25 Pupils return

17.02.25 Half-term holiday

24.02.25 Pupils return
11.04.25 End of term – 1pm finish

Summer Term

28.04.25 Pupils start

26.05.25 Half-term holiday

02.06.25 Pupils start
18.07.25 End of term – 1pm finish
21.07.25 School closed – INSET

Please make a note of the term dates for 
next year.
Do ensure any holidays are only taken during 
school holidays.



School returns on  8th April and all children are expected back in school.

Attendance

Next half term we have a range of clubs on offer.

CURRICULUM

Congratulations to the children who received 
their Gold Attendance Award this week and 
had a special tea party to celebrate.
Well done to all children who achieved their 
Silver and Bronze Attendance Awards . 
A huge well done to the children who 
received their Attendance Progress 
Award this term.

Year 4 were really  proud to 
receive their swimming 
certificates! We have done so 
well and some of us can now 
swim up to 25 metres.

The Hub enjoyed 
a successful workshop 
making their heritage
boxes for the Festival of 
Sanctuary exhibition.

We all had a wonderful time 
looking at the Festival of 
Sanctuary displays.
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